Yakima Junior Chamber of Commerce Wive's Club

May 12, 1955

Mr. Click Relander
Yakima Daily Republic
114 N. 4th st.
Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

On behalf of the members of the Yakima Junior
Chamber Wives' Club I wish to thank you for the
very fascinating talk you gave before our meet-
ing Wednesday night. I am sure we are all much
more aware and interested in the lives of the
Washington State Indians because of your talk
and your wonderful figure of the Indian woman
"Alice" was admired by all of us.

I have been reading your articles on the nego-
tiations for the new Wanapum Dam with much in-
terest and we'll be looking forward to reading
your book when it is published.

Thanks again for so graciously entertaining us
Wednesday night.

Sincerely,

YAKIMA JUNIOR CHAMBER OF
WIVES' CLUB

Yorron Shrions

,YVonne Johnson, President
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